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Dear Parents,

Allow me to extend my warm greetings and kind regards to all the parents. 

Students are born with a strong desire to learn. We as parents and teachers 

must ensure that this powerful desire is kept alive. The industrial age of 

education has come to an end and we have entered an age of ideas and 

creativity, where individual and shared talent is the most important asset. Also, 

the production of talent is significantly dependent on schools. 

We at Spring Board Academy understand the need of the child and the 

challenge of meeting students’ individual intelligence. Every child learns 

differently and every student’s talent will be realized and nurtured. We look 

forward to serving you and your children over the coming years. We are eager 

to ensure the best and most memorable experience for your child.

Thank You!

Principal

Principal’s Message



“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the 

world”  - Nelson Mandela

Inauguration day was held on June 1st , 2018 . It was a great privilege to have 

Honorable Chairman Sri Manchu Vishnu, local leaders Sri Vegula Jogeswar 

Rao (MLA of Mandapeta), Sri Chundru Sri Vara Praksh (Municipal Chairman 

of Mandapeta), Sri Valluri Kumar Babu (TDP Youth President of Mandapeta) 

to inaugurate the school at Mandapeta. We are thankful to our Chairman Sri 

Manchu Vishnu, who took the initiative to bring up the school in Mandapeta.

Our vision is to provide education with minimal fee and offer the best 

education to the society. Our aim is not only to educate students, but also to 

inculcate moral values and ethics. 

Inauguration Day



Honorable Chairman inaugurating the branch



Plantation of Peace , Harmony, 
Love and Honesty in the 
campus premises

Honorable Chairman reveling the 
balloons in to the air at inaugural 
cermony



Honorable Chairman addressing the  new staff 



A good rapport with the parents is an essential ingredient of a successful

school. This will help in improving the teaching and learning practices. A

parent teacher meeting was held from August 8, 2018 to August 11, 2018 to

communicate with the family members.

Parent Teacher  Meeting

Together we build 



Teachers interacting with parents



“Freedom lies in being bold” – Robert Frost.

The 72nd  Independence day was celebrated in grandeur. Students enacted 

freedom fighters and delivered speeches. Students learnt the uniqueness and 

greatness of India and freedom fighters.

Independence Day 

Little Springers dressed as freedom fighters



Little Springers dressed as freedom fighters



Students of Spring Board visited the Jain temple, which is in Gummileru, near 

Mandapeta, Andhra Pradesh. It is one of the most interesting field trips because 

the students learnt about Jainism. Also, students got to know about the founder 

of Jainism, Rishabanadh and learnt about Tirthankaras. 

Field Trip

Students at Jain Temple



Thank you


